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Date 7 November 2014 

My Ref FOIreq 3788/af   
 

Dear K Cooper 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST   

 
Further to my email dated 21 October 2014, I am writing to confirm the Council has 

now completed its search for information you requested on 13 October 2014. My 
response is attached. 
 

The information supplied to you continues to be protected by the Copyright, Designs 
and Patents Act 1988. You are free to use it for your own purposes, including any 

non-commercial research you are doing and for the purpose of news reporting. Any 
other reuse, for example commercial publication, would require the permission of the 
copyright holder.  

 
Information you receive which is not subject to Crown Copyright continues to be 

protected by the copyright of the person, or organisation, from where the 
information originated. You must ensure that you gain their permission before 
reproducing any third party (non-Crown Copyright) information.  

 
If you have any queries about this letter please contact me. Please remember to 

quote the reference above in any future communications.  
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request 

and want the Council to review the decision, you should write to Mr Paul Fisher, Head 
of Legal Services, Maidstone Borough Council, Maidstone House, King Street, 

Maidstone, Kent, ME15 6JQ, explaining your reasons for requesting a review.  
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your request for a review, you may apply 

directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioner’s Officer, 

Whycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Gary Stevenson 
Shared Head of Environment and Street Scene 

Maidstone Borough Council | Tunbridge Wells Borough Council 
email gary.stevenson@midkent.gov.uk 
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